
 

 

Courtyard by Marriott 
Oceanside 

 

Wednesday, June 9 
10:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Meeting Room 
3501 Seagate Way, Oceanside, CA 92056 

 

To ensure proper social distancing we are encouraging appointments only.  
Visit RedCrossBlood.org or use the Blood Donor App (sponsor code: MarriottOceanside)  

to search for available donation opportunities. 
 

As the new year begins, the Red Cross asks individuals to share their good health with patients in need. 
Blood donations remain essential to the health of our communities. The Red Cross is testing all blood 

donations for COVID-19 antibodies which helps provide insight to our donors concerning possible prior 
exposure to this virus. 

 

Questions? Contact Scott Hausknecht at 760.966.1000 or Scott.Hausknecht@marriott.com 


